

The staff of the Eltham Post Office are happy to be part of the celebrations to commemorate the centennial.

The staff and future staff of the Post Office would like to be part of the Eltham family and continue to give service to the community for the next 100 years.

THE PRESENT STAFF WILLING TO ASSIST YOU ARE:

- RUSS MAINDONALD Postmaster
- ASH GORDON Supervisor
- JULIE-ANN FOREMAN Snr Clerk
- MARIAN HEAD Clerk
- LYNETTE SPRING Clerk
- HELEN PERRETT Postwoman
- DENNIS WALKER Postman
- KEITH ROWE RD Contractor
- ROSS WILLIAMS Mail Contractor